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P H1

The proposed 60% increase in the Havering Housing targets is a disgrace. This will lead to overdevelopment of existing new developments. This in turn will result in poor
service provision (transport and infrastructure) which at moment is not all it should be, parking will also be a major problem.

P E4

| oppose the proposed limited release (loss) of part of the industrial/employment land in Havering (Rainham Development Area) for housing etc, which makes no sense at
all and is counter-intuitive to an increase in our local population.

This is London Planning gone Mad.

Regards

Mrs Carol Bridies
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